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Anesthesia claim payments to be mass adjusted

The Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) has identified an issue that affected fee-for-service (FFS) anesthesia
claim reimbursement for January 2024 dates of service that adjudicated from Jan. 1, 2024, through Jan. 13, 2024.

Claims that adjudicated during the above-referenced time period
paid the 2023 anesthesia conversion factor of $16.26 instead of
the 2024 conversion factor of $20.13.

The claim-processing system has been corrected, and claims
will be mass adjusted. Providers should see adjusted/
reprocessed claims on remittance advices (RAs) beginning
July 24, 2024, with internal control numbers (ICNs)/Claim IDs
that begin with 52 (mass replacements non-check-related).
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